
SBDM minutes April 15, 2019

Meeting was called to order: members present were Sam Evans, DeAna Islas, Krista 
James, Shellie jones, and Tim Schlosser

Visitor’s comments: None

Agenda was approved with no changes: 1st James, 2nd Jones and all voted in favor

Minutes from the March meeting were distributed and approved: 1st Islas, 2nd Evans and 
all voted in favor. 

Financial report was distributed to members 68.65% of the budget has been spent. 

CCR report was presented. Currently 136 Seniors are CCR and awaiting the KOSSA 
results. Looks as if about 25 at most will have to do a service learning project. 

ACT results were presented to council with about 33 scores still to be returned. The 
results look very promising for the class of 2020. The composite is over 20 at the 
current time and looks as if it will remain that, which will a first for FSHS. In comparison 
to last year’s accountability FSHS has made some significant growth on the ACT. 

FSHS gave a mental health survey to all of its students in March and are in the process 
of disseminating the data. The council had an opportunity to look at the preliminary data 
form the survey. 

Council had consultation on the hiring of the English, math and secretary position at 
FSHS. Interviews will be taking place in the coming month ahead. There was a strong 
applicant pool for the positions. 

Action items:

Council approved the budget for the 2019-2020 school year. 1st Islas, 2nd James and all 
voted in favor. 

FSHS was cut one position at the high school. It was recommended to cut the masonry 
position at the high school. 1st Schlosser, 2nd James and all voted in favor . 

Meeting adjourned at 4:35pm.  


